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BURGER KING 
ROBBERY 

 
On August 11, 2008 at approximately 5:00am, the Burger King restaurant, 
located at 2901 West Commercial Boulevard, was robbed by a single assailant. 
 
According to victim statements, a lone black male suspect wearing a ski-mask 
approached a female employee in the parking lot as she was about to open the 
store.  The suspect, armed with a handgun, forced the employee inside and 
robbed the store of cash.  He then fled on foot and possibly entered a waiting 
vehicle.  He was not captured or identified. 
 
The suspect has been described as a b/m, 5’8”, “chubby”, 200 – 220 pounds, 20 
– 30 years of age, wearing a black t-shirt and blue pants.   
 
There was no working surveillance video at the time of the incident. 
 
Anyone with information regarding this crime is encouraged to contact Detective 
Robyn Christophers at 954-828-6558 or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-
493-TIPS. 
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